


outstanding group of individuals dedicated to the mission of the FGBNMS and National
Marine Sanctuary Program (NMSP), while capably representing their eight respective
stakeholder groups of (alphabetically) commercial fishing, conservation, diving operations,
education, oil & gas production, recreational diving, recreational fishing, and research. We
were commissioned in 2005 with a voting member and a non-voting alternate present at each
meeting, and then we were allowed to elevate the alternates to full voting members, which now
totals 16 voting members. In addition, we have one agency (non-voting) member each from
BOEM, BSEE, U.S. Coast Guard, EPA, NOAA Fisheries, and NOAA Law Enforcement. Our
quarterly meetings last a full day, with good attendance, robust agendas, and thoughtful,
productive, and collaborative discussions, where consensus is almost always achieved.

All of us love this work to which we voluntarily dedicate a portion of our lives, and are proud
of our results. We all work collaboratively, and for the better good of the NMSP and our
Nation.

Director Armor, please convey our significant concern to Chairman Bishop, should the
opportunity afford itself to you in the future. We remain in your service, and honored and
humbled by our roles and responsibilities. We all hope sanctuary management will take our
forthcoming boundary expansion recommendation to heart and give it maximum
consideration.

Warmest Regards,

e

FGBNMS Advisory Council
By Clint Moore, SAC Chair





